From: Connie and Bill Snow_

Sent: Friday, September 8, 2023 10:10:58 AM
To: Nelson, Chris; Fiegen, Kristie; Hanson, Gary (PUC)
Subject: [EXT] Navigator decision

Commission:

Please allow me to take a moment of your time to praise you for your decision on the Navigator
pipeline. Living on the west side of the state, | did/do not have a dog in this pipeline fight, but feel it was
an opportunity for a precedent to be set.

| feel you made the right and only decision regarding Navigators pipeline and hope you will do the same
with Summit. These are private for profit entities. | feel eminent domain should never be used for
profit; feel these companies tried to bully landowners, feel they out and out lied to landowners, and

never once do | feel they negotiated in good faith with anyone. "Good faith".... a standard of people
with integrity.

Again, thank you for your decision. | look forward to seeing the same decision for Summit when it's
their turn.

Respectfully,
Connie Snow

Whitewood, SD





